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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 21 March 2018 

in the Churt Pavilion at 8.50 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley (chairman), David Gay, Robert Cordell, Roger 

Rowe, Gerald Stiff, Eunice Burch, Adrian Waller, Kevin Lower 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 18/18 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting  

 

RGT 18/19 Apologies for absence 

Cllr Petty 

 

RGT 18/20 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 18/21 Minutes of the Meeting of 21 February 2018 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Cordell, SECONDED by Cllr Waller and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 18/22 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Old redundant furniture removed from pavilion by CCC 

2) SCC may take Churt PC’s stall at fete in June 

3) £100 received from CADS for rehearsals in March 

4) George Woods  to remove suckers on tree by youth hut 

5) George Woods to install new bench on Rec. 

6) Christian Peppett (gardener) has removed old weeds and tidied up around pavilion 

 

 

RGT 18/23 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 18/23.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (KL) 

Very light use of Redhearn Green for parking by football club but they still need to use 

a marshall on Saturdays 

 

RGT 18/23.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (KL) 

Small amount of standing water on Redhearn Green. 

Cllr Lower received a call from a home owner whose phone line was going though one of 

the recreation ground trees. If there is any problem homeowner will need to contact BT 

in the first instance. 
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RGT 18/23.3 Redhearn Green grass protection 

Cllrs Lower and Gay to contact Richard Conway from Grasstex to decide how much of 

Green can be protected for £2000 and when is best time to install ‘protecta’ system 

 

RGT 18/24 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 18/24.1 Payments for authorisation – February 2018 

Proposed by Cllr Rowe seconded by Cllr Lower and agreed by all 

 

RGT 18/24.2 Budget update and income report – February 2018 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

18/25 Churt Heritage 

See Churt PC Minutes. 

 

 

Other matters: 

Cllr Burch mentioned the continued parking issues at the end of Jumps Road adjacent to the 

sculpture park. Clerk to meet with Frensham Clerk to discuss. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 9.05pm.   
 
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 11 April 2018 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


